
 

 
November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are very excited to invite you to our December Showcase Performances!  We have missed performing 
for you.  Students are busy preparing grade level performances which will include singing, dancing, 
instruments and student poetry.  
 
Our goal is to create a more personal sharing session where all students can shine. Our performances will 
include pieces from all of our learning during the Fall term of school.  We are also striving to create a safe 
and manageable audience size. Students are encouraged to attend both afternoon and evening 
performances, but we would like to encourage audience members to only attend one of the performances 
to help keep our audience sizes manageable.  
 
Our Parent Council will be selling 50/50 tickets before the concerts with the winners announced on Friday 
December 16, 2022. Funds raised will be used to support a variety of events and materials for our school.  
We will also have a Silver Collection with funds raised supporting our Music Department.  
 
Wednesday December 14, 2022 
 
Grade 2 Showcase featuring Ms. Aquin, Ms. Freiter, Mr. Kroetsch’s classes and Grade 2s only from Ms. 
Radawetz’s class 
1:30 pm Grade 2 Showcase. Front doors of the school will open at 1:15 pm.  
6:00 pm Grade 2 Showcase. Front doors of the school will open at 5:45 pm.  
 
Grade 3 Showcase featuring Ms. Schade, Mr. Sidloski and Mr. Taylor’s classes 
2:30 pm Grade 3 Showcase. Front doors of the school will open at 2:15 pm.  
7:00 pm Grade 3 Showcase. Front doors of the school will open at 6:45 pm.  
 
Thursday December 15, 2022 
 
Grade 4/3 and 4 Showcase featuring Ms. Deroo, Ms. Hum, Ms. Natuik and Ms. Schlag’s classes  
1:30 pm Grade 4/3 and 4 Showcase. Front doors of the school will open at 1:15 pm. 
6:00 pm Grade 4/3 and 4 Showcase. Front doors of the school will open at 5:45 pm. 
 
Grade 5 Showcase featuring Mr. Cairns, Ms. Moyer, Ms. Niblett and Ms. Zagrobelny’s classes 
2:30 pm Grade 5 Showcase. Front doors of the school will open at 2:15 pm. 
7:00 pm Grade 5 Showcase. Front doors of the school will open at 6:45 pm. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we try this new performance format.   
 
We look forward to seeing you in December 2022 when we can be together again! 


